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The AAG Newsletter ISSN 0275-3995 
is published monthly by the Associa-
tion of American Geographers, 1710 
16th Street NW, Washington, DC 
20009-3198. The cost of an annual 
subscription is $25.00 The subscrip-
tion price is included in the annual 
dues of the Association. Not available 
to non-members. Periodicals postage 
paid in Washington, DC. All news 
items and letters, including job listings, 
should be sent to the Editor at the 
address below or to newsletter@aag.org. 

All Newsletter materials must 
arrive at the Association office by the 
1st of the month preceding the month 
of the publication. This includes job 
listings. Material will be published on 
a space available basis and at the dis-
cretion of the editorial staff. 

When your address changes, please 
notify the Association office immediate-
ly. Six weeks notice is necessary to 
insure uninterrupted delivery of AAG 
publications. To assist the AAG office in 
your address change, include the address 
label with your change of address. 

Postmaster: Send address changes 
to AAG Newsletter, 1710 16th Street 
NW, Washington, DC 20009-3198, or 
address@aag.org. 

Supporting Geography at a 
Critical Time 

I t is a great time to be a geographer. 
Interest in our field is growing, and 
the need for geographic knowledge 

and expertise is increasing. The insight 
and tools that geography offers are 
increasingly crucial to understanding and 
effectively addressing the social and 
environmental needs of our 
society and the world 
today. Never has the disci-
pline been confronted with 
so many potential opportuni-
ties; opportunities that will 
demand vision, leadership 
and commitment to realize. 
Geography’s ability to seize 
these opportunities today 
will shape the future of the 
discipline and the roles 
geography and geographers play, for 
decades to come. 

The Association of American Geogra-
phers is now leading the effort to maxi-
mize these opportunities, to meet the 
growing needs of the discipline, to 
strengthen geographic education, and to 
create new horizons for geography and 
geographers. As part of its 2004 centen-
nial celebration, the AAG is initiating a 
major capital campaign to move the 
organization and geography forward. 
“Advancing Geography in Partnership 
with You: The AAG’s Centennial and 
Beyond” campaign seeks to raise $2 mil-
lion to establish a long-term endowed 
funding base from which to advance 
geography broadly in the years ahead, 
and additional funds to help meet imme-
diate challenges facing the discipline and 
to support some of the Association’s most 
important current initiatives. 

During the next few weeks, you will 
receive in the mail information about this 
Centennial Campaign, and a request to 
support the critical needs of the Associa-
tion of American Geographers as we mark 
our Centennial Anniversary, and as we 

plan for the next century. I hope that 
every member can participate in this effort 
with a contribution at some level. 

Your contribution to this campaign will 
help the AAG and the discipline to develop 
and disseminate new geographic knowl-
edge, strengthen geographic education, 

build a constituency of geog-
raphers in government and 
industry, increase the involve-
ment and raise the visibility of 
geography in science and 
policy making settings, and 
increase geographic under-
standing around the world. 
Your contributions will also 
strengthen the foundation of 
academic geography, en-
hance diversity in the disci-

pline, provide leadership development and 
support to geography departments, and 
provide the means for capitalizing on the 
“window of opportunity” that now exists to 
further the discipline and our Association. 

Your gift can be designated to support 
those initiatives that you personally feel 
are most important. You also may make a 
pledge to be paid over a period of up to 
five years. For example, a pledge 
at the Scholar’s Circle level of $500 
can be made over five years at only $100 
per year. 

We have already received approximate-
ly $250,000 in pledges as several of our 
colleagues have stepped forward with 
generous leadership pledges to kick off 
the campaign. In addition, several other 
members have made bequests to the Cen-
tennial Fund. If you would like to include 
the AAG Centennial Fund as part of your 
estate planning, we can provide experi-
enced professional support to assist with 
the process. 

We have set substantial goals, as the 
discipline’s needs are pressing. We hope 
that we can count on you to be part 
of this special Advancing Geography 
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Centennial Campaign. Your pledge will help 
ensure that the AAG and geography will 
continue to provide opportunities for profes-
sional development, growth, and leadership, 
and that geography will be well-positioned 
for the future. We have all benefited from 
our careers in geography, and from the sup-
port of the AAG in helping to sustain the 
institutions and viability of the discipline. It 
is important that we now pass on this gift so 
that future generations of geographers share 
the same benefits and traditions of support 
that we have enjoyed. 

So join with us in celebrating the 
AAG’s Centennial, and helping to ensure 
that geography remains a vital force in meet-
ing the challenges of our nation, our youth, 
and our world during the next century. 
Thank you for making a difference by being 
a geographer, and for making a difference 
for geography’s future by joining us in sup-
porting the AAG’s Advancing Geography 
Centennial Fund. 

Doug Richardson 
drichardson@aag.org 
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